
 

 

EDGF Open Positions – Call for Candidates 

1. Call for the position of Board of Directors 

The EDGF Board of Directors has seven (7) members. It consists of: 

 the chair-person (president) 

 the vice-president 

 the general secretary 

 the treasurer 

 board members 

Currently, the general secretary holds the position of the treasurer too. 

BoD members have the following responsibilities: 

 holding a position (if available and willing) 

 attending the meetings (online) regularly once a month 

 joining in with board discussions and offering their ideas or opinions 

 voting on board matters 

 making motions 

EDGF is looking for two (2) additional volunteers interested in advancement of the organized 

disc golf in Europe, particularly those identified with the general vision of EDGF as the 

organization representing national disc golf governing bodies in individual European countries. 

Please apply with a short info about yourself, your experience in the field of Disc Golf and the 

motivation why you want to help the EDFG growing. 

 

2. Call for the position of Auditor for the EDGF 

The EDGF so far creates income via sanctioning fees from the hosts of the respective ECs 

(Open/Junior/Masters). From 2024 on there will be additional income from annual membership 

fees. The money is administrated and spend by the board of the EDGF.  

The EDGF is looking for two (2) Auditors who are able and willing to check the way the finances 

got managed over the last business year and testate about his findings to the General Assembly 

who will disburden the board based on this report. 

 The auditor should be able to understand and handle basic financial operations. 

 The job has to be achieved in the weeks before the regular general assembly 

(November/December). 



 

 The job can be done from home. 

 The general secretary or future treasurer, who also will assist the Auditor in all possible 

ways, will provide all necessary data in time.  

 The time exposure for this work will be approx. 2-3 hours a year for the testing and 

about 1 hour a year to reporting to the general assembly. 

Please apply with a short info about yourself, your experience in the field of finances and the 

motivation why you want to help the EDFG growing. 

 

3. Call for the position of a representative of the EDGF in the cooperation/relationship 

with the EFDF and WFDF 

The EDGF sends one representative to the board of the EFDF.  

This representative is predominantly responsible for all aspects of the EFDF work that might 

have an influence on Disc Golf in general and on the work of the EDGF in particular. The 

representative is furthermore equal member of the board on takes part in all discussions and 

decisions of the board of the EFDF. 

 The representative will be also responsible for the upcoming relationship/cooperation 

with the WFDF. 

 The board of the EFDF is highly capable and motivated.  

 The representative should be interest in the international aspects of Disc Golf, the 

development of new relationships, respective the nurturing of already pre-set 

relationships/cooperation. 

 The representative should be motivated to get involved in all aspects of flying disc 

sports. 

 The board of the EFDF has regular meetings once a month. Sometimes additional 

information is exchanged via email. 

The representative would work in close cooperation and exchange with the board of the EDGF. 

He or she will take part in those board meetings/parts of board meetings that pertain to his field 

of work. 

Please apply with a short info about yourself, your experience in the field of international Disc 

Golf and the motivation why you want to help the EDFG growing. 

 

 

 

 



 

The deadline for the submission of the nominations is the 5 December 2023. 

Each nomination file should contain: 

 Name of the nominee 

 Short profile and statement of the nominee 

 Position: Board Member, Auditors or EDGF Representative 

It would be great, if we could complete the organizational structure after the next General 

Assembly, and looking forward to welcome new enthusiastic people.  

Please send the nomination to 

 

Paul Francz 

European Disc Golf Federation 

General Secretary & Accounting 

Email: info@discgolffederation.eu 

 

mailto:info@discgolffederation.eu

